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JACKSONVILLE, ILLINOIS - Morgan County has been awarded new funding through the 
Home Repair and Accessibility Program (HRAP), administered by the Illinois Housing 
Development Authority (IHDA).  This funding will soon allow eligible Morgan County 
households to apply for assistance with critical home repairs and accessibility 
improvements.  
 
The HRAP program is designed to support low- and very low-income homeowners by 
providing resources for essential health and safety repairs as well as accessibility 
modifications. Through these efforts, the program helps preserve existing affordable 
housing, invests in underserved communities, improves the health and well-being of 
residents, and enables low-income, disabled, or mobility-impaired individuals to remain 
safely in their homes. 
 
Due to limited funding, not all eligible households will receive assistance. 
 
Morgan County residents who wish to receive more information and be notified when the 
application period opens are encouraged to visit HRAP.TECSINC.COM or contact the City of 
Jacksonville’s Community Development Office at (217) 479-4600.  Residents may also email 
County Commissioner Michael Woods at mwoods@morgancounty-il.gov. 
 
### 
 
About Morgan County, Illinois 
Morgan County is located in west-central Illinois approximately 90 miles north of St. Louis, 
Missouri; 230 miles southwest of Chicago, Illinois; and 30 miles west of Springfield, Illinois. 
Home to roughly 36,000 residents, Morgan County blends historic character with forward-
looking community development.  For more information, please visit morgancounty-il.com. 
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